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PRESS RELEASE 
 
  

The City of Gulf Breeze was alerted yesterday to an accidental cross connection 
between a Midway Water System water main and a residential sewer line. As a 
result, a mandatory boil water notice has been issued for all Midway residents 
between 4115 Soundside Dr and 5012 Soundside Dr. This includes Natures Cove 
and The Waters subdivisions and all adjacent streets. Samples taken recently and 
prior to the discovery showed no signs of bacteriological contamination to the 
water supply, however, the boil water order is in effect until Thursday, Oct. 21. 
The order does not impact other residents of Gulf Breeze.  
  
The cross-connection was discovered approximately 2 p.m. Monday near 
Soundside Drive, and repairs were made immediately. The Gulf Breeze Regional 
Water system is conducting a thorough investigation of the incident’s cause. Initial 
reports indicate that a contractor working for a private residence made a 
connection of a sewer service line from a single home to a Midway Water System 
water main. The Midway Water System will post up-to-date information on its 
website https://link.edgepilot.com/s/64d5a1e2/bVR2F6Tswkm6DPysrVM-
Dg?u=http://midwaywater.com/ or customers can call (850) 932-5188. 
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